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41st Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Kingdom of Bahrain– 07 November 2022
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
Mr. President, 
Sri Lanka warmly welcomes the delegation of Kingdom of Bahrain and appreciates the presentation made. 
Sri Lanka commends Bahrain’s efforts to improve the human rights situation in the country  including measures taken by Bahrain to adopt the National Human Rights Plan, enactment of legislation providing support for women and enhancing women’s economic and political  participation.
We also note numerous measures taken by Bahrain to align national priorities with the 2030 Sustainable Development Goals and adoption of the Strategic Partnership Framework for Sustainable Development. 
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Bahrain:
1. Continue strengthening labour law protection for migrant workers and provide enhanced access to effective legal remedies.
2. Further strengthen efforts to combat, prevent and eradicate forced labour and trafficking in persons;
3. Continues to advance the right to education including non-discriminatory access to education through appropriate laws, policies and programmes ;
We wish Bahrain every success in its UPR engagement.
